
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

 
To: All Texas Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: June 2, 2020 
Bulletin No.: TX 2020-12 
Subject: Extended Use of Temporary Remote Ink-Signed Notarizations (“RIN”) 
This Bulletin serves to supplement WFG Bulletin TX-2020-08, dated May 1, 2020, Temporary 
Permitted Use of Remote Ink-Signed Notarizations (“RIN”) 
 
 
On May 29, 2020, the Texas Land Title Association (“TLTA”) advised that in response to its request to 
extend the temporary use of RIN, Gov. Abbott agreed to this requested extension until June 30, 2020. 
See COVID-19: Gov. Abbott Extends Emergency Use of Remote Ink-Signed Notarization (RIN) 
 
The same conditions and guidelines as set forth in WFG Bulletin TX-2020-08 still apply. If additional 
information becomes available, or anything changes, a supplemental Bulletin will be issued.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Texas underwriting counsel at SWLegal@wfgnationaltitle.com. 

 

https://www.tlta.com/TLTA/News_Articles/Covid_Update_5-29-20_Gov_Abbott_Extends_Emergency_RIN.aspx
https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/texas/bulletins/TX%202020-08%20Temporary%20Permitted%20Use%20of%20Remote%20Ink-Signed%20Notarizations,%20RIN,%20Remote,%20ink,%20notarization,%20notary,%20closing,%20signature.pdf
mailto:SWLegal@wfgnationaltitle.com

